
     
 

 
 

 

NEW LEVY CHARGE FOR LAWN BOWLS  
  

                                               
 
 

  

 
Dear Members,  
 
We would like to inform you that, effective October 2024, a new levy charge of 
HKD 15 will be implemented for the use of Lawn Bowls facilities. This charge is 
necessary to help maintain and improve our facilities and ensure a high-quality 
experience for all members. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we continue to enhance 
our club offerings. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this new 
levy, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   

Patrick Wong  

General Manager  

CLUB DE RECREIO 
 


